
 
 

Dear Students, dear Colleagues, 

The worsening of the pandemic has imposed new restrictions. Today the Lombardy 

Region signed a new ordinance that establishes the suspension of the curricular activities 

in presence also for the Universities, as already happened last November. 

From tomorrow, 5 March, lectures will be in distance mode. 

The spaces of the University and the laboratories remain open for students and professors 

for study, research and the completion of the degree and PhD thesis activites. 

I am sure that this new difficult moment will be managed by all professors and staff with 

great care to continue to guarantee students the highest quality of teaching. 

I thank you all for the collaboration and the constant commitment over the past months 

and I wish you a peaceful continuation of your activities. 

  

Best regards, 

Ferruccio Resta 

Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


